
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  April 13, 2018    RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM: Robert Williams, Construction Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Donohue Bridge Construction Starts April 17, 2018 
 
 
Scheduled construction on the Vidal Street overpass, also known as the 
Donohue Bridge, will begin Tuesday, April 17th. 

Lane reductions will be required to allow for deck and structure rehabilitation 
on the Vidal Street overpass. The existing north bound lanes of the bridge will 
be closed, and traffic will be shifted to the existing south bound lanes with one 
lane open for each direction. 

Please be aware of slowed traffic, and respect all signage for the safety of 
workers and other drivers. 

The City apologizes for any inconvenience, and thanks you for your 
cooperation. 
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For further information contact:  
Robert Williams, Construction Manager 
robert.williams@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3283 

Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
Katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 Ext. 3265 
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